RADIO LICENSE RENEWAL POSTFILINGANNOUNCEMENT

On December 1, 2020, Subarctic Media, LLC, licensee of KRRW 105.9 MHz
Winthrop, MN, filed an application with the Federal Communications commission
for renewal of its broadcast license. Members of the public wishing to view this
application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on
the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in KRRW’s public file.
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Instructions:

Starting not later than December 3, 2020

Broadcast the post-filingannouncement on this station at least six times on the following schedule:

o M-F betweenthe hours of 7a - 11p (local time)

efourconsecutive weeks

eat least 1X per calendarweek, but not more than 2X perweek

enot more than 1X perday

eStations broadcasting primarily in a foreign language should broadcast the announcements in that
language.
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Within 7 days following the broadcast of the final required announcement, this completed document
must be uploaded to the station online Public Inspection File — “Local Public Notice Announcements”
folder.



